
 

 

November 5, 2020 
 
To:  REGIONAL VICE PRESIDENTS 
 BRANCHES & FACILITIES 

 
 

TMU West Closure 
 
Yesterday, November 4, 2020, NAV Canada provided CATCA with notice of intent to close TMU 
West (VR ACC) and move the work into TMU East (YZ ACC). This was a disappointing decision 
as the Company had assured our members this action was not being planned as recently as last 
year. NAV Canada has acknowledged this is contrary to what they had previously indicated but 
was a reactionary step to the COVID situation and a cost saving measure. 
 
As the election is ongoing for the Pacific RVP, the National Executive will be working with the 
Company to protect the rights of our members in TMU West, and ensuring their futures are 
safeguarded. It is anticipated the move will be completed in the Spring of 2021. 
 
 
On Behalf of the Executive Board; 
 
 
Doug Best       Scott Loder 
President       Executive Vice President 
 
 


